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Trailway section closed this week

A portion of the Caledon Trailway between Kennedy and St. Andrews Roads is closed this week for resurfacing.

The work started Monday, and it's anticipated it will be completed by tomorrow (Friday).

Those with questions can contact the contractor, Diamond Earthworks Corporation at 905-951-1506 or Tina Fernandes at the Town
of Caledon at 905-584-2272, ext. 4020.
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